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MEETING MINUTES 
Meeting Title:  William (Tony) Workman American Legion Post 294  
Meeting Time: June 3rd, 2014 @ 7:00 PM
Meeting Location:    Old Hickory BBQ 
	Attendees: Larry Faust, Tom Gaussiran, Jack Williams, Ed Gibbons, Joe Bowden, Ron Martin, Tim Caddle, Bob Maiellaro, Joe Romano, Frank Reyes, Vern Johnson, Roger Rideau, Warren Graef, Ralph Piazzo, Jerry Riddle, Donald Johnson, Mr. Behan, LA Bach, Tiffany Tunstall, Tim Fyock

	Did Not Attend:

	                     
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	Guests - Ms. Evelyn Traylor & Dr. James Ling of “Methodist Sugar Land Hospital” provided a wonderful presentation on Alzheimer’s (Dementia) concerns along with informational video. 
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	


Meeting Minutes:

1. WELCOME & INTRODUCTIONS
1.1 Larry read preamble with roll call by Mr. Ed






1.2 Honor Guard presented flags along with presentation of “MIA” chair cover 
2. MINUTES APPROVAL- “Lost”( minutes were approved & accepted
2.2 Greetings for any new members 
3. BANKING INFORMATION – Tom stated Checking Acct - $3,036.21 and Savings $ 2,573.10
4.
UNFINISHED BUSINESS: Talks with VFW regarding “Bingo” have been helpful but at this time we need to move forward as very hard to get the volunteers and/or funds and hopefully will be able to discuss again in the near future.
5.1 Regarding OLD BUSINESS - July 4th flag distribution in the neighborhood meeting @ 6:00 AM in the parking lot of Quail Valley Country Club for breakfast & coffee before heading out in carts with assigned areas. If more are interested in volunteering please contact Joe Bowden. I will send out another memo before the event.
NEW BUSINESS - Larry Faust & other Honor Guard attended funeral for one of our members, Logan Martin, who passed away on May 24th. His wife Pat called and asked for the Honor Guard to be present, he was a member of the “Patriot Guard” motorcycle group which attend veteran funerals. Also, we lost Mr. Jim Duncan several months ago who was almost always at our meetings, we will check on Memorial Tree dedications as in the past.  Note:  Need at least one more Honor Guard if anyone is interested!  Move to get rifles out of armory and practice to be more professional at these events.

We really need to get pictures of members, group or other, if you have any individual send to Dee so she will have them on file. Tiffany has volunteered to possibly take pictures at next meeting but will confirm any decisions.

Tim Fyock has suggested we write letters regarding the Guantanamo release, as well as, VA issues presenting our disapproval to the President and other departments involved. Larry also stated to possibly start at smaller levels to get documentation. Also issues surrounding termination of transportation for the blind and/or disabled at the VA. Members were unanimous in support of relating our concerns.
NOTE: Will send notice of any other presentations before next meeting.

6.
ADJOURNMENT – NO FURTHER BUSINESS 
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